

George M. Kyriacou President and Chief Executive Officer

Gaylord Hospital P.O. Box 400 Wallingford, CT 06492

203 284-2741 tel 203 741-3408 fax

April 15, 2016

VIA EMAIL TO AffiliationFiling@ct.gov

Department of Public Health State of Connecticut 410 Capitol Avenue P.O. Box 340308 Hartford, CT 06134 Attn: Commissioner Raul Pino, MD, MPH

Office of the Attorney General State of Connecticut 55 Elm Street Hartford, CT 06106 Attn: Attorney General George Jepsen

Dear Sirs:

This letter will confirm that Gaylord Hospital, Inc. and its parent corporation, Gaylord Farm Association, Inc., have no affiliations with another hospital or health system to report pursuant to Section 27 of Public Act 15-146. Please contact me should you have any questions.

Very truly yours,

George Kyriacou President and CEO

cc: Kimberly Martone, OHCA (via e-mail Kimberly.Martone@ct.gov)

Rachel Davis, Assistant Attorney General (via e-mail Rachel.Davis@ct.gov)

Stephen M. Cowherd (via e-mail scowherd@jeffers-law.com)